
Happy March Everyone!  

As of March 3rd , we have currently enrolled 140 subjects in SEGA. We did not quite reach our enroll-
ment goal of 10 patients for month of February, but we were able to increase enrollment by 3 subjects.  
With that being said, we are hoping to really get enrollment moving this month. We have a total of  10 
sites, with 7 being active and cleared to enroll. Please let us know if there is anything you need from us to 
help increase enrollment at your site! We are always happy to help.  

Additionally, here at UT we are so excited to welcome our new research coordinator Eddie Aguilar.  
Eddie will be working on the SEGA trial as well. He can be reached at eddie.aguilar @uth.tmc.edu 

We are so happy to have Eddie on board and helping with the SEGA trial!  

 

If you ever have difficulties or need help enrolling, feel free to call any member  of our UT Team and 
we can help in randomization and enrollment at any time.  

Eddie Aguilar: 832-398-1296 

Allie Engstrom: 503-501-9912 

P. Roc Chen: 281-881-6426 


